
 

Central Baptist School Courthouse Visit 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On February 29, 2024, upper class students from Central Baptist School visited the Courthouse in Memphis.  The group observed court 

proceedings before U.S. District Judge Mark S. Norris and U.S. District Judge Thomas L. Parker.  Attorneys from each court proceeding 

spoke with the students about each hearing and their journeys to becoming a lawyer.  Students also heard from representatives from 

the U.S. Attorney’s Office, Federal Public Defender’s Office, Probation & Pretrial Services Office, and the Court’s Staff Attorney.  The visit 

ended with a presentation and tour by the U.S. Marshal Service.  



  Attorneys & Speakers Engage Students 



Lunch with the Judges and Speakers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  



 

 
 

Presentation & Tour by U.S. Marshal Tyreece Miller & Deputy U.S. Marshal Jamie Littlefield 


